From: Rem Richards <rrichards@vhia.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2020 11:59 AM

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; Daniel Pullin <dpullin@vhia.com.au>
Subject: AM2013/33

Dear Deputy President Gostencnik,
We refer to the Statement issued by the Full Bench on 13 July 2020.

The parties met yesterday to discuss the provisional views of the Full Bench. To that end, we jointly
confirm that we agree with the provisional views of the Full Bench.

If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards,

Rem Richards

Senior Workplace Relations Consultant
Victorian Hospitals’ Industrial Association
Ph: (03) 9861 4000 | M: 0490 836 887

E: rrichards@vhia.com.au

88 Maribyrnong Street, Footscray, VIC 3011.
www.vhia.com.au
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